
Derby Dog Park Meeting Notes 
November 3, 2021 

 

Members Present: Bob Kelley, Ann Kelley, Cindy Fort, Patty Beckwith, Kerry Kwevurski, 

Derek Edwards, Mark Linton. 

 

Others Present: Rick Geisel.  

 

6:30 pm: Cindy opened the meeting. 

 

Fall Clean Up: Bob will contact Tony Roberge to see if he will clean up the park again this year.  

The parking lot potholes need to be filled.  More poop bags are needed. 

 

Dog Aggression: There has been an ongoing problem with an aggressive dog.  It is a brindle 

boxer mastiff mix.  If problems persists Renee Falconer (Animal Control Officer) will have to be 

called. 

 

Resignations: Ann & Derek Edwards are resigning from the Committee because they are 

moving to Virginia.     

 

New Members: Rick Geisel would like to become a member.  Bob will get the Selectboard to 

confirm him.    

 

Budget Review: There is approximately $4,600 left in the account.  Kerry will work on some 

fundraising projects over the winter.    

 

Report for Town Report: Kerry Kwevurski volunteered to write it.    

 

Other Business: Kerry & Rick were elected as co-chairs.   

 

Adjournment: The next meeting will be Wednesday February 9
th

 at 7:00 PM.  The meeting was 

adjourned at 7:45 pm. 

 


